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MEDICAID BULLETIN 
 
 

ALL 
 
 
TO:  All Medicaid Providers 
 
SUBJECT: Absolute Total Care Corrective Action Plan - Completed 
   
On June 13, 2012, the South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services 
(SCDHHS) placed the Managed Care Organization (MCO) Absolute Total Care (ATC) 
on notice that a Corrective Action Plan was required in accordance with Section 13.7 of 
its contract with SCDHHS. 
 
This bulletin is to notify all service providers that effective November 9, 2012, SCDHHS 
determined that ATC has successfully completed its submitted Corrective Action Plan, 
addressing and correcting the deficiencies and/or non-compliance issues that SCDHHS 
had previously identified.   
 
Should providers have any outstanding issues with ATC of which SCDHHS needs to be 
aware, providers should contact the Department of Managed Care by e-mail at 
ManagedCare@SCDHHS.GOV or call (803) 898-4614.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of the South Carolina Medicaid program. 
 
 

       /s/ 
Anthony E. Keck 
Director 
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